GREATER GIYANI MUNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE ON INCORRECT DATE STAMP

The Public Notice for destination for the Bids Documents that were sold at Greater Giyani Municipality
Revenue office on the 19" of December 2023 were all incorrectly date stamped. All documents sold on
the specified date we stamped the 29" of December 2023 instead of the 19" °' December 2023.
Closing date as stated on the advert and tender document remains unchanged.

Tender Number: G/G/M/6707/001/2024 on page 3 has an error of the closing date. The closing date, however, remains
unchanged as stated on advert and cover page of Bid document
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